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November 20, 2014 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

 
WCEC Concession to Open by December 

 
Concession food services will resume full operation at the West Central Events Centre by the 
first week of December 2014. 
 
The Town of Kindersley is entering into an agreement that will allow business owner Babul 
(Bob) Choudhury to operate the concession for a term beginning December 1, 2014 until June 
30, 2016, with the option to renew beyond that. 
 
Choudhury, representing 101214186 Saskatchewan Ltd. (Prime Rib Restaurant), was one of two 
proponents to respond to the Town’s Request for Proposals for WCEC Concession Operations in 
October.  
 
Council agreed to the selection of the proposal at a Special Meeting of Council held Monday, 
November 17, at 12:10 pm. 
 
The new contract will maintain similar terms as the previous agreement held by Kindersley 
Minor Sports, including the $500 monthly rental fee. All other revenues and expenditures will be 
the responsibility of the concession operator. 
 
The second floor Guy’s Furniture Lounge is also scheduled to open for business within the next 
few weeks, providing an alternative venue for food services within the West Central Events 
Centre. 
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For more information, contact Wayne Gibson, Communications Manager at 306-463-2675 or 
communications@kindersley.ca. 


